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3 June 2025  
Secondary – Year 12 Science Field Trip    
   
   
   
   
   
  
 
 
 
Dear parent / carer   
   
The Science Department is organising a trip to Filey Brigg for Year 12 students to complete the 
Ecology element of their Biology course in the most engaging way possible.   
   
The trip will give students the opportunity to perform random and systematic sampling of the 
environment and collect valid data. It will also allow students to develop sampling skills in the wild 
and apply theoretical ideas in a real environment. The data, once collected from the coastline, will 
be used to deliver the statistics element of the course when we return to school.   
   
The trip will take place on Thursday 26 June 2025. We will depart from the Heads Lane site at 
approximately 8.30am in the school minibus and anticipate arriving back at Hessle High School at 
3.00pm, traffic depending.    
   
Students should wear sensible clothing suitable for all conditions, from stormy, windy, rainy to 
baking hot sunshine - waterproofs, sensible flat footwear (trainers, wellies, walking boots), hats 
(both sun hat and woolly/waterproof). They should also bring sunscreen and writing equipment 
with them. Students may take a packed lunch or enough money to purchase lunch from the food 
outlets on the promenade. Please refrain from bringing along any nuts or nut containing products 
on the trip please due to potential allergies.   
 
To run this visit, we are requesting a contribution of £5.00 per student which includes transport 
and insurance. If the contributions received do not cover the full cost of the trip, the trip may be 
cancelled and a refund given. 
 
This is a voluntary contribution, however, please do not hesitate to contact us should you wish to 
discuss this further. 

If you would like your child to attend the visit, please make payment via the Arbor parent portal by 
12:30pm on Friday 20 June 2025. To do this, please log into the portal and search for 
Activities/Trips. By making this payment, you are consenting to your child attending this trip.      

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
  
Yours faithfully   

   
Mr J Boyes  
Head of Department - Science  
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